
                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MALDEN CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 

In accordance with the requirements of Chapter 166 of the General Laws, you are hereby 
notified that the Malden City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, 
May 7, 2024, at 215 Pleasant Street – Room 106, City Council Chambers on a petition 
from Comcast Cable Communications Management, LLC: 

 
Petitioner:  Comcast Cable Communications, 9 Forbes Road Suite 9B; Woburn, 
MA 01801 
 

• Comcast to lay and maintain underground conduits and manholes, starting 
at utility pole no. 1012 excavating to place (1) 3” PVC conduit 50’ +/- to 
number 57 Lincoln Street 
 

Petitions and plans are available for public review in the City Clerk’s Office, 215 
Pleasant Street, Room 220 Malden.  
  
If you would like to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Maria  
Luise, ADA Compliance Coordinator at mluise@cityofmalden.org  or 781-397-7000, Ext 
2005.  
 
 
 
 
 
By:  Carol Ann T. Desiderio, City Clerk 
Public hearing notice sent by USPS, April 17, 2024. 

 
 

 

City of Malden 
Massachusetts 

Phone 781-397-7116 
Fax 781-388-0610  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

City Clerk’s Office 
215 Pleasant Street, Room 220 
Malden, Massachusetts 02148 

 
 

Carol Ann T. Desiderio, City Clerk 
cdesiderio@cityofmalden.org 
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